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At least once each year, the ILA~USMX Joint Safety Committee has a self-imposed 
obligation to provide a friendly but firm reminder that the use of personal electronic 
devices while operating any vehicular equipment is extremely dangerous… and very 
reasonably prohibited at all marine terminals! 
 
We greatly value the lives and the well-being of every worker and manager that 
derives their collective living on the waterfront at our respective ports, and we urge 
you to do the same. Respect you fellow workers; respect yourself: 
 
            On the Job or On the Road, Don’t Drive Distracted! 
 

                        
 
                     Got an OSH-related question? Write to the JSC at: blueoceana@optonline.net 


